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SA GERMAN EXCHANGE
2021-2022 

INTRODUCTORY INFORMATION
Dear Parents and Students,
Usually we would hold an Introductory Meeting, however given the present extenuating circumstances with COVID-19, we have elected instead to provide you with the information that would usually be presented in hard copy.

If it is possible to hold a ‘get to know you’ meeting, with speakers from past and present Exchanges, prior to the due date for applications (15th May), we will do that. 
We are taking care to remind students and families that there is a long lead time for the exchange and that Germans do not come here until Feb 2021 (nearly a full year away) and Australians do not go to Germany until Nov 2021 – we sincerely hope that things are restored to normal by then.

The administration fee that allows us to cover the costs of running the exchange is still payable when applications are submitted, HOWEVER SHOULD THE EXCHANGE NOT BE ABLE TO PROCEED, THAT WILL BE REFUNDED IN FULL – this recognises the risk that we are all feeling presently. We do not want such feelings to endanger the success of this Exchange, which has been running for 30 years and which has offered so many students such an incredible opportunity.
Please do not hesitate to contact us, should you wish to ask other questions.
Kimberley Bennett


Clay Watkins

Coordinator 



Coordinator


0403 652 860



0433 637 014
KBennett@concordia.sa.edu.au    CWatkins@concordia.sa.edu.au 

